
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/3/2015 5:44:20 PM

Subject: Fwd: Letter
Attachments: Letter to Herb Hayden 9.3.2014.pdf

ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Pisarik, Holly" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date:  September 3, 2015, 3:52:37 PM EDT

To: "Terry@mailbox.sc.edu" <Terry@mailbox.sc.edu>

Cc: Butch Bowers <Butch@ButchBowers.com>, "Patel, Swati" <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: FW: Letter

Terry,  Attached please find attached a letter recently provided to Herb Hayden regarding the University’s 
tradition of providing football tickets to the Governor’s Office.  If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Thanks, Holly
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 
 
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 3:50 PM
 
To: Hayden, Herb
 
Cc: Butch Bowers; Patel, Swati
 
Subject: Letter
 
Herb,
 
Please find attached a letter regarding the University of South Carolina’s long-standing tradition of providing 
football tickets to the Governor’s Office.  If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to call me.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
 

mailto:Pisarik,%20Holly%20%3CHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:Terry@mailbox.sc.edu
mailto:Terry@mailbox.sc.edu
mailto:Butch@ButchBowers.com
mailto:SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

